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According to SWBR Architect's board of directors, Steven Rebholz, AIA has been promoted to
principal at the firm. He has been with SWBR for 18 years. His primary focus has been K-12 school
design for the past several years where he has completed major projects within the Rochester City
School District, Bloomfield CSD, Marcellus CSD and the East Rochester Union Free School District.
He earned his bachelor of architecture from the University of Notre Dame.
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